
TO: Colorado Water Conservation Board Members

FROM: Kathryn Weismiller, Deputy Section Chief Water Supply Planning

DATE: January 24, 2022 CWCB Board Meeting

ITEM: Agenda Item #10 Water Conservation and Drought Update

This is an informational item with no Board action requested.

Russ Sands, Section Chief, and Kat Weismiller, Deputy Section Chief for Water Supply Planning, will

share with the Water Conservation Board the recent updates and ongoing work happening in this

area of the Water Supply Planning Section.
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